4463 Pahee Street
Lihue, Kauai, Hawaii 96766-2032
Tel: 808.246.4300
Fax: 808.246.8257

KAUAI ELECTRIC 72

Citizens Enerqy Services

March 26, 2001

Mr. Craig S. Harrison, Esq.
Vice Chair for Conservation
Pacific Seabird Group

4001 North Ninth Street, #1801
Arlington, VA 22203

Re: Conservation of Newell’s Shearwater
Dear Mr. Harrison:

Thank you for your letter of March 21, 2001, which we received today regarding the
conservation of Newell’s Shearwater.

Please refer to my letter of March 21, 2001 to the United States Department of Interior,
Fish and Wildlife Service. The letter speaks for itself. Along with other mitigation
measures, we are addressing the problem by redesigning the line and lowering conductor
heights.

Very truly yours,

zﬁ:; Polosky

Vice President & Manger
Kauai Electric
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cc: Fish & Wildlife Service
Public Utilities Commission
Consumer Advocate
Tom Telfer
Alan Oshima, Esq.
Alton Miyamoto
Jack Leavitt



